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The right to vote is a cornerstone of the democratic process. As a resident of Oregon 

since 1993, one of my favorite things about our beautiful state is our FREE and FAIR 

and ACCESSIBLE elections. This bill is a heinous attempt to curtail one of our most 

fundamental rights, and I strongly oppose it. 


